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Fcul Davis
8737-18 Lengdon Ave.
Sepulveda, CA 91343
(213) 892-1549

-

; - April 8, 1980

John C. Carr, Acting Director
Division of Rules and Records

M OF INFORMATIONOffice of Administration FREE
U.S. Ihclear Regulatory Commission CT REQUEST.
Washington, D.C. 20555 gl q-pQ-M 1

Ated 4-11 -20
Dear Mr. Carr:

This is a request under the Freedom of Information

Act as amended (SU.S.C. 552).

I write to request details relating to the security
provisions now being employed in the transport of radio-

active wastes and bomb-grade nuclear materials, including
-

any evaluations of safeguards against thef t and diversion
that may have been made.

The FOIA provides that if only portions of a file

are exempted from release, the remainder must be released.,

I therefore request that I be provided with all non-exempt
-

,

!portions which are reasonably segregable. I, of course,
'

reserve my right to appeal the Oithholding or deletion
of any information.

i
-

If you have any questionrregarding this request,
please telephone me et the above number.

As provided in the Freedom of Information Act, I

will expect to receive a reply within ten working days.

S ncerely yours,

& f\ (k
- Paul Sheldon Davis
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